
Welcome to Algebra I Pt. I!  

Dear Families: 

Welcome to the 2017-2018 school year!  I am looking forward to being your child’s teacher.  

I’m excited about the opportunity to get to know your child.  This is going to be an exciting 

year.  Throughout this course, I will be working with your child to prepare for the Algebra I 

SOL Test, which will be given next semester after the completion of Algebra I Pt. II.   

It is imperative that we work together as a team to make sure that your child is successful.  

This year I will be using Class Do Jo and Remind 101.  With both of these programs, I will 

be able to send out weekly newsletters, quiz and test reminders, and other important 

information regarding class assignments.  I’m looking forward to a happy and productive 

school year. The following information may answer some questions that you may have:  

This year we will focus on the following curriculum areas: 

 Foundations for Algebra 

 Solving Equations 

 Solving Inequalities 

 An Introduction to Functions 

 Linear Functions 

 Systems of Equations and Inequalities. 

 

Classroom Materials:  Please have your child bring the following supplies to school: 

 One Subject Notebook  

 Folder for Homework Assignments (2 pocket folder) 

 Folder for Graded Assignments (2 pocket folder) 

 Three Ring Binder with Paper (This will be for notetaking.) 

 Pencils 

Homework:  There will be nightly homework to support and enhance the lesson taught 

during the class on each day.  Homework must be turned in the next day.  Each student will 

be given a homework sheet to assist with writing down all assignments, so that he/she can 

stay organized with the homework assignments that need to be completed.   
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Grading Scale:  The grading scale used for Accomack County Public Schools is as follows 

 A -  90% - 100% 

 B – 80% - 89% 

 C – 70% - 79% 

 D – 60% - 69% 

 F – 0% - 59%  

Upcoming school events you should be aware of include: 

First Day of School September 5, 2017 

Back to School Night September 18, 2017  

4:30 pm – 6:30 pm 

  

  

  

Please mark these dates on your calendar. I hope you will join us for Back to School Night.   

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me by email or phone. I also welcome 

appointments to meet in person. You can contact me at school (757)824-5613 or 

shante.moore@accomack.k12.va.us. 

Let’s work together to make this the best year ever! 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Moore Austin 

Algebra I Teacher 


